
From: Sofer, Tamar tsofer@bwh.harvard.edu
Subject: TOPMed paper authorship

Date: February 5, 2020 at 9:56 PM
To: albertvs@umich.edu

Dear Mr. Smith,

I was instructed to email you about asking if someone from the IRC would like to be a co-author on my attached paper.

Thank you for your consideration, 
Tamar 
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